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Phase 2 of 
the East Forest 
Neighborhood 
Improvement 
Project is nearing 
completion with 
design.  

The project 
team is working 
diligently with 
CSX Railroad to 
finalize the storm 
drainage plans.  
The proposed 
storm drainage 
improvements will address flooding around the Old 
Post Road/Mclaughlin Drive area and the Coatbridge 
Lane/Mclaughlin Drive intersection.  The proposed 
sidewalks along Bainbridge Road, Melba Drive, 
Forest Way Drive and portions of Vista Drive, 
Knickerbocker Drive and Old Post Road will be 
constructed with the storm drainage improvements.

For more information, please contact Kristie 
Kennedy, Engineering & Property Management 
Project Manager at 704-336-6194 or  
kkennedy@charlottenc.gov.

For more information: epm.charmeck.org
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